
 

 

Question submitted by Tony Trafford to Councillor Duncan McGregor 
 
In a recent planning committee meeting dated 10th March 2021 Cllr McGregor said, 
“Trees – this council is on record that it is wanting to plant trees 
everywhere”,  regarding trees  on an applicant’s site that was being considered for 
development.  Is the Council committed to the preservation and planting of healthy 
trees throughout the district? 
 


